blind copy R. ¥ Gubner

January 26, 1971

Dr. Campbell Moses, Medical Director
American Heart Association

44 Fast 23vd Street

New York, New York 10010

Dear Cam:

I consider Harry Ungerleider to be one of the remarkable individuals of U. S.
medicine, and believe that his ideas have been important and influential.

It is my intention to try to arrange some formal honor of Harry within the next
couple of years. It is not quite clear to me yet what the most gppropriate
form should be. '

I have thought of a purely social H. U. day at a national meeting of insurance
.people or a professional H., U, conference on insurance medicine and internal
medicine, along the lines of the Minnesota Heart Conference I arranged for
Ernst Simonson. ’

Have you any ideas? Do you feel Harry was close to and active enough in

AHA that it might take a part? Would any of the AHA lectureships be appropriate?
Would the Council on Clinical Cardiology have any interest in co-sponsoring

a conference?

I imagine that it would be best to pursue this theough insurance medical

channels, but just want to see first if you have any positive feelings about

it. The idea should remain confideatal.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M,D.
HB/rs

Dictated from Geneva




